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This Week
End-of-Day Collection: If you are collecting your child from school at the end of the 

day, please do not attempt to enter the school site before 3.05pm. This gives us time 

to safely allow the school transport vehicles to drive away.

Head2Head Theatre: Please see the attached flyer for Head2Head’s upcoming 

sensory show, to be held in our Studio during the Easter holiday.

Primary Open Afternoon: This is coming up next Wednesday, 23rd March. We are 

looking forward to welcoming parents and carers in to school again at last. Please do 

join us between 1.45 & 2.30pm on the day if you are able.

Walk For Ukraine: On Tuesday some of our staff and students joined The Forest 

School students to raise money for the people of Ukraine by walking a total of 1,341 

miles - the same distance from The Forest School to the Ukrainian capital, Kyiv! If you 

would like to show your support by sponsoring us please donate through their 

JustGiving page: https://justgiving.com/fundraising/the-forest-school

Thank you to everyone who supported this event, the fundraising total for Forest 

School is now over £6000!

Letters Home
Music Group Students in Astronauts, Adventurers & Pioneers: Details letter & consent form 

for Hawth performance. (Sent home in bags.)

Yoimoji of the Week: Waffles
Waffles is a Motivated fox. We are using “Yoimojis” in our Assemblies, to 

help with learning and celebrating OFSTED’s Fundamental British Values.

Yoimoji is a blend of the Japanese words “yoi” (good) and “emoji” (slang for 

character.) You can see our Yoimoji posters on our website’s news pages.

Headteacher’s Award Winners
Roy & Sophie, Globetrotters: Learning about surrealism and making fantastic silly pictures.

Aaron, Pilots: Excellent engagement and work in phonics group.

Anthony, Balloonists: Great writing and drawing.

Sophia, Beachcombers: Trying really hard to pronounce words.

Sapphira, Beachcombers: Naming all of her friends in Circle Time.

Zakery, Beachcombers: Managing transitions calmly around the school.

Oscar M, Pilots: Helping Dan to vacuum clean the mats in Globetrotters.

https://justgiving.com/fundraising/the-forest-school


Class News from Divers

During this term's topic, The Scented Garden, we have been learning all about 

different materials in our science lessons! We have used instruments to explore these 

objects too, for example magnifying glasses and tweezers. We have been learning all 

about manmade and natural materials. We have enjoyed exploring a variety of 

different materials and sorting them into the two categories. This has linked really 

nicely to our topic as we are learning all about plants too!
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